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The community library at Forbes Hall continues to run smoothly. Three more community members have 
joined Friends of the Library. This group of volunteers (and library lovers) opens the library from 10-1 on 
Saturday and 1-4 on Sunday. It is also open, on the honour system, whenever the hall is open. There are 
clear instructions on how to sign out materials. The library has a good collection of historical fiction, 
mystery, biography, picture books, Canadian and B.C. history, and DVDs. The librarian hosts the primary 
students for story time/drawing once per week. The tots and caregivers’ group is making good use of 
the library after their activity time. The library now has a new computer and printer for public use and 
the garden off the library patio is being developed. 
 
 


